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Reading – I am assessing all students on their progress throughout the year.  Good 
readers are usually good learners.   
 

Math – We are focusing on word problems with DynaMath, but continue to 
practice/review over calculation skills with homework. 
 
Writing – Students are working on a variety of writing samples.  This has included letter 
writing and addressing envelopes. 
 
Social Studies- Our unit of study is economics.  Students will watch instructional videos 
and complete assignments. 
 
Science- We have completed electricity and have started force & motion. 
 

 
Bead Winners: 

Hard Worker – Travis Worts, Andrew Pollard, Riley Pinson 
High Academics – Jaelyn Barker, Travis Worts 

Golden Rule – Michael Moody, Isabelle Munsterman, Toby Walsh 
Cool Kid – Hannah Begemann, Gowan Hill, Grant Leininger 

 
 

February Student of the Month nominees were Carleigh 
Gamble and Chayton Sanders. The characteristic was 
being trustworthy. 
 
 
May 5  Fine Arts show 5:00; Honor Choir 6:00 
May 8  Field Day 
May 21 Bump City field trip 
May 27  Last day of school; early release                   


